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"Lighting Up the Gospel of Hope"

1 euro / 1 dollar

The Vietnamese Insp suggests
building an Educational Residence
for around 60 to 80 university
students on the Dalat plateau.

The goal is to address the needs of
underprivileged female students
so they can receive a better
education and have a brighter
future, while also supporting their
career aspirations.

 You can find all the different
materials for getting ready for
the FMA Festival on the FMA
Institute and Confederal
websites.

We appreciate your enthusiastic
support for this Project because
we believe that "Education is a
right, not a privilege" and that
"unity is strength."
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